


With SPRING upon us, 

Arcadian Residents are 

looking forward to 

getting outside and en-

joying some good ol’ 

SUNSHINE!  This 

month, we’re looking 

forward to resuming 

some church services, 

movie nights in the 

theater, EXERCISE, gar-

dening club, and walk-

ing outside in our park!  

Life has been crazy this 

past year, an we’re tru-

ly excited to be return-

ing to a more normal 

phase in our communi-

ty.  To see what else 

we’re up to in April, 

check out our Activity 

Calendar on: 

 

Ms. Julie, Resident  ........................................April 8th 

Ms. Pat, Resident ...........................................April 8th 

Ms. Loretta, Resident .....................................April 10th 

Ms. Betty, Resident ........................................April 18th 

Mr. Richard, Resident ....................................April 30th 

Ms. Nora, Resident.........................................April 20th 

Ms. Tausha, Health Care Coordinator............April 25th 

https://www.jaybirdseniorliving.com/senior-living/ky/richmond/arcadian-cove/floor-plans


 This time last year, we 

were  just learning how to 

navigate a COVID World.  

On March 24th, our week-

end warrior, Ms. Sue Rho-

dus, sent me these pic-

tures that popped up in 

her ‘memories’ from her 

phone’s camera.  Today 

we’re one day closer to 

Making it!!  ~Cris Sexton 

Photo by Immo Wegmann on Unsplash  

We’re planning an AMAZING drive-through event sched-

uled to take place in Early May!  You will NOT want to 

miss this….there will be lots of interesting things to see, 

prizes, and our FAVORITE THING...FOOD! 

https://unsplash.com/@macroman?utm_source=unsplash&utm_medium=referral&utm_content=creditCopyText
https://unsplash.com/s/photos/2020?utm_source=unsplash&utm_medium=referral&utm_content=creditCopyText



